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Thursday August 8, 2019

Dear Dr. Leone,

William F. Pepe
Administrator

Hollywood Office

4510 Sheridan Street
Hollywood, Florida 33021
Tel: (954) 893-8900

Fax: (954) 893-8992

Congratulations on assembling your highly skilled medical team. From the front desk to the
back office everyone has treated me with compassion and empathy. Your highly skilled
Physician Assistants are also to be commended for their “Five Star” care. Your calm demeanor
and positive attitude gave me strength during the entire process. From the pre-surgical

consultation to post surgery follow up you kept me mentally focused.

While my case medically was a difficult one, your superlative skills, along with those of your
team, prevailed in the end. My outcome has exceeded all my expectations. As the healing
process continues, every day is better than the previous one. My only wish is that | did not

have this surgery sooner.

My quality of life has improved with greater mobility, eliminating the daily pain | had been
dealing with for many years, and you have given me a more positive outlook on life in general. |

now have more energy on the job and with my family at home.

Thank you for dealing with my difficulties as a patient and giving me a renewed outlook on life.
I can highly recommend you and your organization as our “go to” orthopedic surgeon.

Sincerely,

William “Bill” Pepe
Administrator

Dr. Harry Pepe & Assoc., Inc.



